
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

We are really proud of our year 6 children this week. One of our core school values is resilience and they have 

shown this in their attitude towards the tests. Whether they found them relatively straight forward, or more of a 

challenge, they were prepared to put in hard work and concentration to ensure they did the best they could. 

Well done to them! The results will be sent home with the children’s annual report in July.  

 

On Wednesday next week (18th May), the photographer is in school to take the annual class photographs. If this 

a PE day for your child, they need to come in school uniform and bring their PE kit with them to change into. 

Please ensure that all children have the correct uniform, including socks , shoes and hair accessories. They will 

also need to wear a jumper, cardigan or fleece for the photograph.  

 

Advance dates 

Friday 27th May - we will celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with a non-uniform day. The children can come 

dressed in red, white and blue. We would like the children to bring a special drink with them for our picnic in the 

afternoon, for example a carton of juice or a flavoured water (no cans, bottles or fizzy  drinks please). We will be 

decorating festive biscuits and having a picnic together. School will finish at the normal time.  

 

Our sports day will take place on Thursday 7th July in the afternoon, and we are delighted to be able to welcome 

parents and families to this event this year. In case of bad weather our reserve date is Wednesday 13th July.  

 

 

The Blue Letter: 13th May 2022  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Diary  

Monday 16th May  Archery Club 3.15-4.15pm  

Tuesday 17th May   Owl Class PE 

Wednesday 18th May   

Class Photographs - all children to wear school uniform 
(bring PE kit if needed) 

Lunchtime sports practice - selected children with Mr Rogers 
Fox Class PE  

Thursday 19th May  

Squirrel Class PE 

Owl Class PE 

Fox Class PE  
Outdoor Learning Year 1 - session 4 bring clothes to change 

into and suitable footwear and coat if needed—long 
sleeved tops and trousers are essential  

Friday 20th May Squirrel Class PE 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Fox Class RE 

In RE this half term Fox Class are considering the ques-

tion “How does the teaching of the Gurus, move the 

Sikhs from darkness to light?” They have been creating 

art work that shows moving from darkness to light.  

Outdoor learning  

This week we made pictures using things we had collected from the field. We had leaves, stones, cow parsley, 

dandelions, and daisies. We were sawing a log and some people were digging and found treasure. We hot choc-

olate made with water heated up on the fire. - Emily and Ferne 

Achievers    

Well 

done to 

all our 

achievers 

this 

week:   

 

                     

Squirrel Class: Ethan, Sienna, Molly, Izy, Isla and Ferne 

Fox Class:  Mollie, Lucas, Gully and Kacey 

Owl Class:  Luke, Max, Lollie, Demi and Fletcher 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web
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Half term Forest School  

Beat The Boredom forest school session 

Drop off for ages 5-12yrs 

Monday 30th May, 9-1pm 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/338771503687 

 

The Scarecrow’s Wedding 

Tuesday 31st May, 9.30-11.30 and 1-3pm 

Parent and child session ages 18m-8yrs 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/335797357937 

 
Website: woodlandwondersforestschool.co.uk 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/woodlandwondersforestschool 

Library Event 
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